
ALL SEATED MEALS 
AND GROUP CLASSES 

FOR SENIORS ARE
SUSPENDED UNTIL 
FURTHER NOTICE.

Due to the risk that the COVID-19 coronavirus poses to 
older adults in our community, we are taking important 
steps to encourage social distancing and limit the 
potential transmission of the virus.

We will not serve seated meals in our senior centers until 
further notice. We will provide a take-home meal option 
for members.

All group classes are also canceled in our senior centers 
until further notice. 

One-on-one counseling will still be available.

Please see a staff member with any questions.


